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JDRF 

Following on from last week’s thank you, and 

the counting up of your generous donations we 

can reveal that the school community raised a 

fantastic £512.65. This will certainly support 

JDFR’s medical research regarding type 1 

diabetes, whilst raising awareness at the same 

time.  

Many thanks to you all! 

Attendance Winners! 

1st Place Y4 B 

2nd Place Y4 L 

3rd Place Y5 T 

 

Governor Learning Walk 

Another fantastic learning walk took place yesterday with school governors 

visiting the classes. They observed a variety of lessons and subjects, spoke with 

children and staff and were able to look at pupil books and work. The governors 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves and spoke highly of the experience having 

witnessed clear progression and an abundance of enthusiastic teaching and 

learning. Y3 Tennis 

Well done to our Y3 Tennis 

players.  

Yesterday, they attended the 

town final and conducted 

themselves extremely proudly.  

Mrs Sibly said, they played 

exceptionally well, had an 

extremely positive attitude and 

were brilliant ambassadors for 

the school. 

 

Y2 & Y6 SATs 

Good luck to all of our Y2 and Y6 pupils.  

Y6 testing takes place Monday to Thursday next 

week, with Y2 testing and teacher assessment 

taking place over the next two weeks.  

As with all of our pupils, they have worked 

extremely hard and have put everything into 

their preparation. They should be very proud of 

themselves!  

As a reminder for Y6 pupils, following on from 

the letter they took home yesterday, the 

children can come to into school at 8.30am via 

the front entrance. It will be an opportunity for 

them to relax before the tests and to have a 

drink and a snack. 

Dukeshouse Wood - Year 6 Educational Visit 

The well-deserved visit to Dukeshouse Wood is fast approaching. A meeting has 
been arranged to go through the final details of the trip on Thursday 19th May at 
5:00pm. The meeting will be an opportunity to settle any nerves from both the 
children and yourselves! It will also be an opportunity to remind you of the 
important information such as times, activities and what to pack. We look 
forward to seeing you all there. Children are also welcome! 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. Once again, we have varied examples of high achievement and positive 

attitudes! Well done for: always being an exceptional Y6 role model, always engaging in our reciprocal reading, great 

reading responses during our Greek myth unit of work, writing an excellent acrostic poem, working hard on poetry, 

improving your confidence in Maths (you can do it), trying really hard to find percentages of amounts, great 

enthusiasm to join in class discussions, writing a story on their own and using capital letters and full stops, showing 

fantastic problem solving and reasoning skills (you are developing into an amazing mathematician), brilliant effort 

joining your writing, amazing work in class, fantastic attitude to learning and continued improvement in reading, very 

imaginative role play in our outdoor area, excellent focus and attention to detail during SATs reading, fantastic work 

with verb cards and fantastic attitude towards all aspects of school life. 

 


